
From: Mable Chow  

Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 11:55 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Public Meeting of Applications from Gates of Bayview Townhomes Inc. 

Re: City Files:D01-19005 and D02-19023 

I am the owner of 65 Oneida Crescent writing in opposition to the above-mentioned proposal, 

with a very important reason - traffic at Oneida Cres. and Red Maple Road!  This proposal is 

mindless and unrespectful to the existing residents of Oneida Cres.  I am already frustrated with 

the construction at 75, 85 & 95 Oneida Cres.  It's a no-brainer to see how horrible the traffic will 

be once all those condo buildings are fully occupied!  I am sure the City can and will do a good 

deed for the people living in this community by refusing the proposal. 

Mable Chow 

Owner of 65 Oneida Cres. 


